Robert van den Akker

From: DoNotReply@azdeq.gov <DoNotReply@azdeq.gov>

Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 7:52 AM

To: Scott Lowe <slowe@buckeyeaz.gov>

Cc: Scott Lowe <slowe@buckeyeaz.gov>; Robert van den Akker <rvandenakker@buckeyeaz.gov>; Michael DePaulo
<mdepaulo@buckeyeaz.gov>; Robert van den Akker <rvandenakker@buckeyeaz.gov>

Subject: Review of MS4 AZPDES # AZSM65661 Annual report 01-Jul-2018-30-Jun-2019 - Complete

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of the City of Buckeye -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you
are sure the content is safe.]

MDFEO

CITY OF BUCKEYE MS4 AZSM65661

MS4 ANNUAL REPORT REVIEW

Dear Customer,

The Arizona Department of Environmental Quality
(ADEQ) has completed its review of your MS4 annual
report and determined it satisfactorily complies with the
permit requirements.

MS4 Name: CITY OF BUCKEYE MS4
AZPDESH#: AZSM65661

Reporting Period: 01-Jul-2018-30-Jun-2019
Submit Date: 09/23/2019

Required Information

Permit Part 9.8, Duty to Provide Information, requires
the City to supply any information which ADEQ may



request to determine compliance with the permit. The
City must provide the following:

- No additional information is required at this time.

Thank you for your efforts to comply with Arizona's
environmental requirements.

Thank you,

E8DEQ



